
                       
 

 

 

Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh 

Bangladesh Railway 
Rail Bhaban, 16 Abdul Gani Road 

Dhaka 1000, Bangladesh 
Phone: +88 02 956 3413 

 
 

 

Memo No. 54.01.2600.011.05.005.12-  Date. 18 October 2015 
 

Notice for Pre-application meeting 
 

Bangladesh Railway (BR) intends to develop a 5 Star Hotel at Zakir Hossain 
Road, Chittagong, through Public Private Partnership (PPP) model. 
 

The Private Partner will be responsible for design, construction, financing, 
operations & maintenance of the hotel and commercial cum retail development 
for a fixed tenure. 
 

The selection of Private Partner will be based on a two-stage International 
Competitive Bidding (ICB) process. This Notice for Pre-Qualification is an 
invitation for Applications as per the Request of Qualification (RFQ) document 
(Stage 1) and Applicants pre-qualified and shortlisted at the RFQ Stage shall 
further be requested to submit detailed proposals at the Request for Proposal 
(RFP) stage (Stage 2). 
 

In continuation to your interest in “Development of Five Star Hotel in Chittagong 
through PPP” we would like to inform that the Per-application meeting will 
happen on 26

th
 October 2015 at 11:00 AM at Rail Bhaban, Dhaka. 

 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 

AFM Masudur Rahman 
Director, Engineering 
Bangladesh Railway 
Rail Bhaban, Dhaka 
Tel: +88-01711691057 
Email: masudurrahman@yahoo.com 

Md. Hasan Sarwar 
Deputy Manager, PPP Authority  
Prime Minister’s Office 
Level-13, Green Delta AIMS Tower 
51-52 Mohakhali, Dhaka 1212 
Tel: +88-02-9898562 
Email: hasan@pppo.gov.bd 

 
 

 


